
Dear Nursery Children. 

We hope you are all well and having fun. 

Nursery w/c 4th May – Learning Challenge - Who would you take to the 

Ugly Bug Ball? 

This week you could have a look and see what lives under logs, stones and rocks 

in your garden and round and about. Hunt for creepy crawlies. Peep under stones 

and logs to find beetles, woodlice and centipedes.  

You could count the different creatures, make a model, find out about how they 

move and whether they have legs or whether they slither on their tummies. 

Perhaps you could try and work out what sound they start with. 

In my garden I have found, Worms, Spiders, Earwigs, Snails and Slugs. 

You could try a Creepy Crawly Collage.  

To make a minibeast collage, collect flower petals, leaves, sticks and feathers. 

(Never pick wild plants, please only gather what’s fallen naturally to the ground.) 

You can make your creepy crawly on the floor or stick your items onto a piece of 

card. 

 

 

You could make a Rock Bug 

All you need are some pebbles and colourful paints. 



Get creative with colours and patterns, you could make beetles, bumblebees, or 

even a swirly snail. In fact, why not make a whole bunch of minibeasts you could 

play with? 

 

What about handprint spiders? 

Simply paint one hand black (not the thumb) and overlap two handprints. 

You could even have a go at making a spider web with some wool. 

Watch out for webs. Take a closer look at tree bark – can you spot any delicate 

webs nestled in the nooks and crannies? 

 

Whilst you are doing it you could sing Incy Wincy Spider. 

Let us know what you find.   

If its wet, remember to put your wellies on and don’t dig anywhere you haven’t 

been allowed too! 

From 

Mrs Scott, Mrs Lapthorne and Mrs Charlton 


